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Remote Instruction 

 In order to give us a safety cushion of six days 
from the actual holiday to the return of students into 
our building, all students will participate in                    
remote learning from home on Monday, November 
30th, Tuesday, December 1st and Wednesday,                  
December 2nd.  Students will then return to in            
person learning on Thursday, December 3rd.  

 

 Remote Instruction for the 3 days will be live           
teaching.  Attendance will be taken all 3 days.          
Students will use their Chromebooks to get onto 
google classroom and then will log into their           
teacher’s google meet at 9:30am each day.  Students 
have practiced this with their teachers and know how 
to do this. Students will have a lunch break and          
another scheduled break throughout the day.  The 
student’s school day will officially end at 3:00pm 
each day.  

 

 Teachers will send out a more specific schedule for 
their individual classrooms for these three days 
ahead of time so everyone is on the same page.  If 
you have any questions do not hesitate to contact 
your students teacher or the school office. 

 

***Remote learners will continue with their normal 
schedules.   
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Thank you to The              
University of Akron and 

Wells Fargo 
 

 Recently, The University of Akron, with             
funding from Wells Fargo, provided our 4th 
grade students here at BEE with a           
hands-on  financial literacy instructional 
program.  Students were  educated in 
some of the following financial based          
areas:  

     Earning Power 

     Meaning of Money 

     Needs and Wants 

     Planning for a Pet  

     Savings  

 

This was an awesome opportunity for our 
students and we are extremely                     
appreciative of Wells Fargo and The             
University of Akron for thinking of us.  

 

  Thank you! 

 

 

B.E.E. PLEDGE 

I will do my job  

                                                       

I will be respectful, responsible 

and safe, and ready to learn. 

 

If I see, or hear something wrong, 

I will say something to an adult.   



UPCOMING                    
CALENDAR OF 

EVENTS: 
 

November 25-27:  No school  

 

Nov. 30-Dec. 2:  All students remote 

 

December 7-11: Kindness week   

 

December 8:  Family night,                   
      no homework  

 

December 18:  No school for              
      students, start of        
      winter break  

 

January 6:   Return to school,  
      start of the 3rd          
      grading period  

 

January 8:   Report cards sent  
      home for in-person  
      students and mailed 
      home for remote        
      students.  

 

January 18:   No school , Martin  
      Luther King Jr. Day  

 

January 19:   PTA Council Mtg.  
      6:30pm on Zoom   

 

January 20:   Yearbook candid            
      pictures  

 

February 1:   Start of Black          
      History Month  

  

Family Night  

 One day each month the Barberton City Schools 

will have a district wide family night.  This night 

will occur on the second Tuesday of the month.  

On family night, students will receive no home-

work as our goal is to give families a night with 

no school obligations in which they can spend 

some time together as a family.  For the month of 

December, family night is Tuesday, December 8th.  

BEE is asking families to spend some time that 

evening as a family talking about the things going 

on in your student’s life both in and out of school.   

 

 

 

Kindness Week  

 Kindness Week for the month of December is              

December 7-11.  The theme for Kindness Week in 

November is:    

“Thinking before you act” 

      



Questions or Concerns??  Contact Us 

Mr. Saunders– Principal   msaunders@barbertonschools.org 

Mrs. McGhee– Associate Principal  smcghee@barbertonschools.org 

BEE Main Office– 330-745-5492 

PTA BASKET RAFFLE 

***If you have any questions related to the basket raffle or anything 

BEE PTA please contact Crystal Allen at barbertoneastpta@yahoo.com 


